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July 2015 
 
Welcome to your new and exciting job as part of DKG!  This is an exciting 
time in DKG as we begin a new biennium.  Thank you to LaVonne for an 
outstanding two years of stardom, and on to our new growth with Sylvia. 
 
Taming Technology was held from June 22-24 and offered two strands: Life 
and Leisure or Learning opportunities.  Communications and Publicity 
Committee Chair Bev Johns reported record attendance with 62 paid 
registrants, in addition to 11 non-member speakers for a total of 73.   
 
Bev wanted to thank all those who helped out including Mary Jane Sterling, 
Barb Blanco, Jean Tulin, Debbie Smith, and Barb Jacobs for all the extra 
effort they gave.   
 
For the first time we had a beginner’s workshop and had 25 paid 
registrations for that session. Dr. Dean Cantu from Bradley University 
wowed the audience with his opening session about what is new in 
technology. For the first time, we had two strands—one was Technology for 
Life and Leisure and the other was Technology for Learning for which we 
gave professional development hours.  Members and non-members took 
advantage of the professional development hours. 
 



The Northeast Regional is coming up soon in Baltimore, so I hope you have 
made arrangements to be there.  It should be a great learning experience 
coupled with fun and camaraderie as well. 
 
Lots of meetings will be coming up this summer and fall so be expecting an 
email or call from your committee chair. 
 
As I send out this mailing, please note that each month I will be sending 
them out on the first of the month, so please let me know as soon as you 
possibly can if you do not receive them. 
 
The following document are included in this July mailing:  
1) Cover letter – read and file 
2) President’s letter – read and file 
3) July checklist – read and file  
4) Leaders’ information – read and update then add to chapter yearbook 
5) General session minutes – read and file 
6) Executive Board minutes – read and file 
7) CAR registration – share with members 
8) CAR presenter application – share with members 
 
Stay active and we can increase membership even more this biennium! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com   


